Emailing of the School Newsletter.

We are going to be changing the way we send the School Newsletter out each week.
You will still get it as usual but we need your email address please, as we are unable to see who we currently send these to.
Please email the school office at office@eltham.school.nz so you can be added to the list.

Thank you
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